
 
 

	
February	9,	2021	

This	message	is	being	sent	to	all	members	of	the	Central	Texas	Food	Bank	Partner	Agency	network.	

Banana	Boxes	
The	Food	Bank	is	now	accepting	returned	banana	boxes!	Please	bring	these	boxes	back	to	the	Food	
Bank	when	you	pick	up	your	order	or	give	them	to	the	Food	Bank	drivers	at	your	next	delivery.	

	

Retail	Crates	Return	
Our	Food	Sourcing	Team	would	like	to	remind	you	to	please	make	sure	to	return	all	plastic	bins	to	the	
proper	retail	donors	as	they	accumulate.	In	this	PDF	you	will	see	sample	pictures	of	the	bins	you	
receive	and	the	stores	where	they	should	be	returned.	Your	nearest	retailer	should	be	willing	to	take	
returns	of	these	items,	regardless	of	if	you	received	them	via	CTFB	or	from	the	store	directly.	

If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	please	reach	out	to	your	Agency	Relations	Specialist	or	
email	agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org.	We	appreciate	your	help	in	remaining	complaint	with	this	
important	requirement	from	our	retail	donors.	Please	share	this	information	with	all	staff	and	
volunteers	at	your	agency.	



	

	



	

	
	

	
	

	

CONTACT	THE	TEAM	

512.684.2503	|	agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org	
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